



Phone (865) 970-4063
Fax (865) 380-4079
E-mail tvons@bellsouth.net
Web site http://tennesseevalley.vc.ons.wego.net

TENNESSEE VALLEY ONCOLOGY NURSING SOCIETY

November 29, 2006

Mr. Edward Leigh, MA Edward Leigh Enterprises, Inc. P.O. Box 18819 Cleveland, OH 44118

Dear Mr. Leigh,

On behalf of the committee members of the Tennessee Valley chapter of Oncology Nursing Society's 36th Annual Cancer Nursing Conference, I would like to thank you for making our 2006 fall conference such a success. Your keynote presentation was a perfect compliment to our conference theme focusing on colorectal cancer and the way it was specially tailored to our audience was much appreciated. Delivered with flair and humor, your presentation was warm, funny, educational, and entertaining and very well received by the 200+ attendees as attested by the very positive evaluations you received.

You definitely were a real highlight for the participants and you truly helped make our event a success. The fact you stayed around for the entire day of the conference demonstrates your dedication and was very much appreciated.

From the planning stages to the day of the conference, you were very readily available, easy to work with and very "low maintenance" as you like to put it.

Eddie, your public speaking skills are a special and wonderful gift. Thank you so much for sharing that gift with us! We look forward to working with you again in the future.

Sincerely yours,

Betty Clark Burnell, RN, OCN

Betty Clark Burnell

Chair, Annual Fall Cancer Nursing Conference

TN Valley chapter Oncology Nursing Society